L. Hollingworth School
2020-2021

Attention Kindergarten Parents:
SAVE THE DATE for Kindergarten Round—Up!
Kindergarten screening is mandatory for ALL incoming kindergarten students.
Kindergarten Round-Up screening will be held on two days:

August 10th 10:00am-2:00pm
August 12th 4:30pm-6:30pm

Please contact the main office to schedule an appointment for your child. Time slot
availability is first come, first serve.

*Kindergarten Round-Up is a screening process for evaluating a child's readiness for
kindergarten. If you have any questions about Kindergarten Round-Up please contact
the main office at (419)705-3411.



